
Annual Town Meeting – Tuesday, April 18, 2017

● Town Board Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bolz at 6:20 p.m.

● Chairman Bolz certified the meeting to be in compliance with the open/closed 
meetings law. Agenda was posted at the Grover Town Hall, Recycling Center and the 
corner of Winter Sports Road and State Hwy 64.

● Clerk Quante read the Annual Meeting Minutes from April 19, 2016. Motion to 
approve the minutes was made by Bolz, seconded by Sromek, all in favor, motion carried.

● The Town of Grover 2016 Annual Financial Report was presented. Motion made by 
Dane Bolz to accept the report, seconded by Ron Sromek, all in favor, motion carried.

●The next Annual Town Meeting is set for April 17, 2018.

●Discussion by town electors regarding new town business.

● Dane Bolz made a motion to raise liquor license publication fee to $35, seconded by Jill
Bolz, all in favor, motion carried.

●  Dane Bolz made a motion to buy and try two loads of gray rock from Dennis Ovyn 
Trucking to try on a few roads in townships to see if it helps washout, seconded by Bill 
Graf, all in favor, motion carried. 

● Note:  Lois Ogle donated an antique pair of snowshoes to be hung in town hall. 

● Chequamegon Wildlife & Recreation Club donated 12 folding chairs and 12 tables to 
the town.

● Motion to adjourn by Dane Bolz, seconded by Jill Bolz, all in favor, motion carried. 

● Meeting adjourned at 6:44 pm

  

Dated April 21, 2017 and submitted by Mary Quante – Town of Grover Clerk


